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Albers Quoted Throughout Medical Economics Story on Possible U.S. Supreme Court
Decisions on Health Care Reform
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Matthew Albers, of counsel in the firm’s Cleveland office, was quoted in a Medical Economics story titled
“Supreme decision: Healthcare reform hangs in the balance.” The article highlighted the possible decisions
the U.S. Supreme Court could issue on the constitutionality of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care
Act. Albers was quoted on the impact each possible decision could have on primary care providers.

To read the entire article, visit the Medical Economics website.

http://www.modernmedicine.com/modernmedicine/article/articleDetail.jsp?id=774494

